From: Percival, Carrie < <u>Carrie.Percival@brampton.ca</u>>

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 11:31 AM

To: MayorBrown < MayorBrown@brampton.ca>; Keenan, Dennis (Councillor)

<Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca>; Vicente, Paul - Councillor <Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca>; City Clerks

Office < City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>

Cc: HenryJackman, Erica < <u>Erica.HenryJackman@brampton.ca</u>>; Aldunate, Paul

<<u>Paul.Aldunate@brampton.ca</u>> **Subject:** New DBBIA Board Members

Dear Mayor Brown, Councillors and City Clerk office,

I am pleased to officially announce the recent by-election results for the Downtown Brampton BIA Board of Directors. With great pleasure, I inform you of the election of Marci Gray, Mark Sich, and Elena Russo to the board.

Marci Gray brings a wealth of experience in business development and a strong commitment to fostering local businesses. Elena Russo's community healthcare and medicine background will undoubtedly provide valuable perspectives for the board. Mark Sich's passion for small business advocacy and economic development will be a tremendous asset to our organization.

We are confident that their leadership, expertise, and dedication to our community will greatly contribute to our downtown area's continued success and growth. Their diverse backgrounds and fresh perspectives will undoubtedly enrich our board and enhance our ability to serve our members and the community.

Please join us in warmly welcoming Marci, Mark, and Elena as they assume their new roles. Let us continue to support and collaborate with them in our collective efforts to enhance the vibrancy and prosperity of Downtown Brampton.

Sincerely,

Carrie Percival Chair Downtown Brampton BIA